
The construction site has changed a lot this past month.

The steel skeleton has made a big difference. You can

actually see the form of the library taking shape. For

those of us working closely with the design, it’s now

easier to imagine what each space will be once

construction is complete. When I look at the site from the

Witherbee side I can better visualize the children’s space

which will run from that side of the building to the West

Main Street side. 

The mockup wall is also taking shape on the West Main

Street side of the building. This is the wall that displays

samples of all the exterior elements, including brick,

stone, and glass. It serves as a reference for the

construction workers and provides a preview to the

public on the building finishes. 

Work on the steel will continue into early June. The

General Contractor is preparing a time lapse video that

we will post to show the entire steel installation process

from start to finish.
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